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Donna Want

From: Arne Murray <Arne.Murray@outlook.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 30 April 2025 12:41 pm
To: Mailbox - Licence Application
Subject: Re: Paraparaumu Cricket Club Licence renewal aplication

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Joy, please see attached 

menus.  
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On 30 Apr 2025, at 7:49 AM, Mailbox - Licence Application 
<licence.application@kapiticoast.govt.nz> wrote: 

  
 
Good Morning Arne  
  
  
Apologies for the ambiguity with the form . As soon as we have the menu we will add it to 
the new application details . Hopefully we will be able to see your payment today  in our 
accounts system as well and we can then proceed .  
  
Many thanks   
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oy Allen 
Regulatory Services Support Officer    
Te Āpiha Tautoko Ratonga Ture      
 
Kāpiti Coast District Council  
Tel 06 364 9317     
 
www.kapiticoast.govt.nz 
  
From: Arne Murray <Arne.Murray@outlook.co.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, 29 April 2025 4:57 pm 
To: Mailbox - Licence Application <licence.application@kapiticoast.govt.nz> 
Subject: Re: Paraparaumu Cricket Club Licence renewal aplication 
  
That’s fine I can do that, the reason I haven’t added it initially as the application form - 
section 14 says for a renewal a menu attachment isn’t required unless it has changed 
since last issuance of the licence.  
Our menu hasn’t changed so I didn’t add it.  
  
I will get these sent to you.  
  
Thanks  
  
Arne  
 
 
 

On 29 Apr 2025, at 3:48 PM, Mailbox - Licence Application 
<licence.application@kapiticoast.govt.nz> wrote: 

  
Good Afternoon Arne  
  
  
Thank you for your application . To enable us to proceed with processing 
could you please provide the current food and drinks menu . The application 
will remain on hold in the meantime and once we have this and can see 
payment of the fee we will be able to proceed .  
  
  
Many thanks  
  
Joy Allen 
Regulatory Services Support Officer    
Te Āpiha Tautoko Ratonga Ture      
 
Kāpiti Coast District Council  
Tel 06 364 9317     
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www.kapiticoast.govt.nz 
  
From: Arne Murray <Arne.Murray@outlook.co.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, 29 April 2025 3:19 pm 
To: Mailbox - Licence Application <licence.application@kapiticoast.govt.nz> 
Subject: Paraparaumu Cricket Club Licence renewal aplication 
  
Hi there,  
  
Please see attached our licence renewal application.  
  
Let me know if you require any further information and when it is received so 
we can post the public notice.  
  
I will make payment for the renewal today with a reference of CL779 our 
licence number. 
  
Thanks 
  
Arne  

The material in this email is confidential to the individual or entity named above, and may be protected 
by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient please do not copy, use or disclose any 
information included in this communication without Kāpiti Coast District Council’s prior permission. 

The material in this email is confidential to the individual or entity named above, and may be protected by legal privilege. 
If you are not the intended recipient please do not copy, use or disclose any information included in this communication 
without Kāpiti Coast District Council’s prior permission. 


